
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Statement from Nexus Education Schools Trust - NEST 

We have received the following information from the Department for Education 

regarding Coronavirus:   

"The government is closely monitoring the spread of the Coronavirus and is taking 

action at home and abroad. 

You should not be unduly worried about the possibility of your children catching the 

Coronavirus. There is no reason why children should not continue to attend their 

early years or school setting as normal.” 

Latest information and advice can also be found at: https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus 

In school we will continue to focus on good hygiene habits.  
 
Please help to support the campaign which promotes good hygiene practices, such 
as regularly washing hands and always sneezing into a tissue, to stem the spread of 
viruses.  

 
Please find attached an information poster from the Department for Education.  
 

Yours sincerely,  

NEST Central Team  

 

 

 

 


